




LIVE FIRE INSTRUCTOR 

& INSTRUCTOR-IN-CHARGE 

MFSI held a very successful program in Bangor in late October. 
The group of fire service professionals seemed to be very 
engaged and enjoyed the program. We have begun planning a 
program for Fall 2024, proposed in Scarborough with burns 
held at Yarmouth's fire training facility. Dates and times to be 
confirmed. 

We are working on a "frequency of delivery model" for the five 
largest populated counties. We want to get into a rhythm for 
planning purposes. More to come on this in the future. 
Meanwhile we will try and deliver three programs per year as 
long as the budget can support them with ease. 

FIRE OFFICER I 

Fire Officer I is completely full in Waterville and we are offering 
a second program in Brewer to meet the demand. Another 
program in 2024 will be offered in York/Cumberland County. 

FIRE OFFICER II 

Planning is underway for a late spring 2024 F0-11 to be set up 
as an academy - a four-day residential program at the University 
of Maine in Farmington. A survey went out to recent graduates 
of F0-1 to inquire about what program model to use. Of the 54 
respondents, 55% voted for academy and 47% for weekend. 
48% of respondents listed Firefighter as their current rank. 

FIRE OFFICER Ill 

Dates: February 5-9, 2024 administered by York County Fire 
Administration and Texas A&M. For more details, please contact 
Chief Roger Hooper at firetrain@yorkcountymaine.gov. 
To apply, www .y:orkcou ntY-ma i ne .gov /y:ork-cou ntY--fi re-academy: 

FIRE INSTRUCTOR I & II 

The Augusta program is coming to a close 
with 28 candidates coming to MFSI for 
their certification test on January 6, 2024. 

MFSI is providing another program in 
Ellsworth which is starting up in January. 
We have begun initial plans for a late 
summer/early fall delivery in Southern 
Maine. More details soon. 

LITHIUM-ION 

AWARENESS 

& EV FIRE TRAINING 

The Maine Fire Commission is 
looking to support firefighter 
awareness training on electric vehicles 
and other technology fires, such as 
E-Bikes and Solar Panels. More 
information will follow as it becomes 
available. 

MAINE FIRE 

PROTECTION 

COMMISSION & MFSI 

Regional Firefighter Grant Program 
Several programs have come to a close 
for 2024 and a handful are accepting 
applications for a January start. This 
program is currently under review by 
the Maine Fire Protection Commission. 

Regional Live Fire Training Facility 

Grant Program - With recent funding 
we will be planning and preparing the 
2024 Live Fire Training Grant Process. 
The funds will not start coming in until 
after July 2024, thus we will plan to 

award perhaps late Fall of 2024. More 
information to follow. We are so very 
fortunate to be able to potentially 
provide two or three more facilities 
regionally in Maine for fire training 
purposes. 












